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Clubs 

As you know Book club and Balanceability club finished this week, 

however Sporting Start are able to continue running Dodgeball 

Club before school and Sports Club after school on Tuesdays. This 

will continue until the week commencing 10th December (the last 

sessions will be on Tues 11th Dec). 

Mrs Whitmarsh would also like to carry on running Choir after half 

term so this will continue to take place on Mondays after school.  If 

your child is no longer able to attend please let us know.  Likewise, 

Mrs Whitmarsh is always happy to welcome new members to the 

choir, so if your KS2 child would like to join please contact the office 

and we will send a consent form to you. 

Mrs Chappell will be starting a new ‘Good Morning Hemingbrough’ 

club on Thursday mornings, before school from Thursday 8th 

November (8.10am).  This will be an indoor club for KS2 children 

doing fun sporting activities.  Children will not need to wear PE kit 

and there will be a limit of 20 children.  Please complete the form 

on Parentmail by Monday 5th November if your child would like to 

join.   

    

 

 

 

 

      

Upcoming Events… 

Mon 5th Nov 

 Bikeability Year 6 (need bikes, 

helmets, gloves, waterproof 

coats and layers! No uniform 

required) 

 Choir (after school) 

Tues 6th Nov 

 Dodgeball (before school) 

 Bikeability Year 6 

 Sports Club (after school) 

Wed 7th Nov 

 Influenza immunisation 

programme Rec – Year 5 

 Parents Evening 

Thurs 8th Nov 

 Good Morning Hemingbrough 

Club  

 Phonics Meeting for EYFS 

Parents 9.10am, Star Room 

 Parents Evening 

Fri 9th Sep 

 International Bake Off Day 

 French Breakfast / Bake Off 

competition 

 Book Fair Opens 3pm 

 

Reminder – the deadline for 

photo orders is Fri 9th Nov 

We hope you have a good break over Half Term and the children 

come back refreshed in November for the remainder of this very busy 

term! 

Literacy & Drama Taster Day at Barlby High 

 

Four of our Year 5 pupils were taken to 

Barlby High this week for a Literacy & 

Drama Taster Day.  They worked with 

children at the High School and other 

local primaries. 
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